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Hello, )
Due to the Tornado, and declaration we need to request an extension for the items currently due for our
LEPC. We are trying to set a June Meeting if all goes as planned and will advertise. If not, we have a
regularly scheduled meeting for July. All compliance items should be caught up by then. We want to stay
in compliance to be able to apply for HMEP as well. Please let us know what we need to do.

Jason Fisher

Director
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